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17 July 2012 
Dear Fellows, Members, Inceptors and Affiliates, 
 

I. 2012 Honours List 
 
The Government announced this year's Honours List on 1 July 2012.  Two College Fellows are on the 
Honour List.  Professor Felice Lieh-Mak has been awarded Gold Bauhinia Star (GBS) for her 
distinguished public and community service, particularly her long service in the academic field.  Dr 
Hung Se-fong has been awarded Bronze Bauhinia Star (BBS) for his loyal and meritorious service in 
public health, as well as his valuable contribution to mental health services in Hong Kong.  
Congratulations to the two recipients! 

 
II. Sponsorships for the 3rd HK-UK Joint International Conference 

 
The Hong Kong and Royal College of Psychiatrists will be organising the Third HK-UK Joint 
International Conference at the Hong Kong Academy of Medicine Jockey Club Building on 8-10 
December 2012.  The College has been offered sponsorships from a number of drug companies and 
would like to invite applications from Fellows/Members/Inceptors. Please apply based on the 
instructions below on or before 30 September 2012.  The selection criteria will be in accordance with 
the scoring system posted on the College website: http://www.hkcpsych.org.hk/  
 
Interested members should write to Ms Sabrina Hung at The Hong Kong College of Psychiatrists, 
Room 906, HK Academy of Medicine Jockey Club Building, 99 Wong Chuk Hang Road, Aberdeen, 
Hong Kong or fax to 2870-1391 or email at hkcpsych_eo@hkam.org.hk.  Please state in your 
application:  (1) whether you are a fellow, member or inceptor of the College; (2) when you were last 
sponsored by the College to attend conferences/meetings; (3) whether you are a Council 
Member/Chairman or member of a Standing Committee of the College; (4) your subspecialty (one only) 
or field of knowledge (one only) and whether you are serving in the private or public sector; (5) whether 
you are going to present a paper in that conference/meeting (documentation required).  Applications 
with incomplete information will not be processed.  If you do not receive a reply (written or verbal) 
from the responsible coordinator on or before 15 October 2012, please contact Ms Sabrina Hung 
at 2871-8770. 
 

III. Announcement from the Board of Examiners 
 
There will be two external examiners for the Fellowship Examinations 2012. They are Professor 
Dinesh Bhugra who is currently the Professor of Mental Health and Cultural Diversity, Health Service 
and Population Research Department, Institute of Psychiatry, King’s College London, UK, invited 
through the Royal College of Psychiatrists of the United Kingdom, and Professor Helen Slattery who 
is currently the Director of Training (Western Australia), Consultant Psychiatrist (Graylands Hospital) 
and Professor of the Department of Psychiatry and Clinical Neurosciences, the University of Western 
Australia invited through the Royal Australian and New Zealand College of Psychiatrists. Both of them 
will take part in Part II clinical examinations (Patient Management Problems and Individual Patient 
Assessment) and Part III examination. 
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IV. Announcement from the Sponsorships Committee 
 
Recipients of College sponsorships to attend the International Congress of the Royal College of 
Psychiatrists held in Liverpool, UK from 10 to 13 July 2012 were Dr Lee Seung Yau, Dr Ng Man-kin 
Roger & Dr Yiu Gar-chung. 
 
Recipients of College sponsorships to attend the ISQua’s 29th International Conference - Geneva, 
Switzerland to be held from 22 to 24 October 2012 are Dr Ho Pui Tat, Dr Siu Wei-man, Bonnie & Dr 
Wong Ho-hon. 
 
 

 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
 
Dr. WH CHEUNG 
Honorary Secretary 
The Hong Kong College of Psychiatrists 
 
 


